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District 192 serving all or parts of Farmington, Lakeville, Castle Rock, Eureka, Empire, Hampton, and Vermillion Townships 

The purpose of this form is to provide parents/guardians the opportunity to decline their child’s 

participation in a survey conducted by Farmington Area Public Schools. If you do not wish for 

your child to participate in the survey being conducted you may opt out by completing this 

form and returning it to your child’s teacher or advisor. 

Instructional Technology Use Survey 

The survey of instructional technology use is conducted in partnership with BrightBytes Clarity. 

The feedback we receive from this survey is important to gaining a comprehensive picture of 

technology use in our district. All responses will remain anonymous to protect individual 

privacy. 

☐ I decline my child’s participation in the Technology & Learning Questionnaire (BrightBytes 

Clarity). 

_______________________________ 
Student Name 
  
_______________________________ 
Print Parent / Guardian Name 
 
 
 

_______________________________ 
Student I.D. Number  
 
_______________________________ 
Parent / Guardian Signature 
 
_______________________________ 
Date

 


